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Olivia Dias

From: Hong Waltzer <hongwaltzer@yahoo.com>

Sent: Friday, June 12, 2020 10:45 AM

To: Olivia Dias

Subject: comments on 3200 Eagle Ridge Avenue NW

Attachments: comments.TIF

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

To: Olivia Dias, case manager 

From: Greg & Hong Waltzer    437 Eaglet St. NW 

Re: 3200 Eagle Ridge Avenue NW 

 

Dear Olivia, 
 

Base on the preliminary site plan, we are very concerned about the potential tall houses on those 7 
lots ranging from #25 to #31 which will obscure the mountain views of the 10 houses on Eaglet 

St. ranging from lot #294 to #303. 
 
 

We may not have the right to a view, but when we purchased or built our houses, the 
scenic views were considered an important part to the value of the house. If Comfort 
Homes is building tall houses to deliberately take away our view in order to have their own 
views, that will certainly diminish the value of our houses. It will not be a nice thing to do. 
 
 

Therefore, we strongly suggest the height of the houses on lots 25, 26, 27, 28, 29, 30, and 
31 should be limited to 20ft without raising the ground level.  
 
 

The residents of Eaglet St (407, 417, 427, 437, 457, 467, 477, 487, 497) are unanimous in their 
support for this. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

Greg & Hong Waltzer 




